Daily Announcements
Tuesday, March 19th
 
Reminder to Quiz Bowl members playing in today's championship game. Meet Mr. Langin in the auditorium at 1:30 - that is during the end of 6th period. Do NOT go to your lockers. Come right to the auditorium. Teachers bringing their classes to the 7th-period showdown - please try to arrive quickly so we may begin on time.
The Autism Awareness Student Committee will meet today (Tuesday) after school in room 104 until 3:15
There will be no Ukulele Club today (Tuesday) after school. Please see Ms. Smith if you have any questions.
6th-grade art club meets this Wednesday for last names L through Z. Any questions see Mrs. Hoffmann.
The Reading Olympics meeting has been rescheduled from Wednesday to Thursday! All Reading Olympians should report to the library this THURSDAY.
Hey, HMS!! Don't forget to wear your SILLY SOCKS to school on Thursday in support of World Down Syndrome Day!! Get ready to rock those socks!
Pet Lovers of HMS! You have until Thursday to submit your link to the HMS Pet Playoffs! You can only submit one beloved pet to the competition. We'll start voting on who's got the cutest pet next week! Keep those cuties coming, HMS!
The last Activities Night of the season will be held this Friday and it's going to be epic! For the first time ever at HMS we will be having bubble soccer games in the gym. The NCAA basketball games will be playing in the cafeteria and a photo booth will be available to capture memories for you and your friends. Please come out and make this last Activities Night the best one of the year. Tickets are just $5.00 and are available to purchase during lunch this Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday and at the door Friday night. Hope to see you there!
The H-PRIDE incentive for this week if free admission into this week's activities night. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name on the back of your H-PRIDE card and place it in your grade level bin by the end of your lunch on Friday. The bins are located in the cafeteria.
The Haverford SWAG sale has been extended until Monday, March 25th! The link to order can be found on the HMS website. Order today!
Tuesday, April 2nd, is National Light It Up Blue day to raise Autism Awareness! Wear Blue on April 2nd to support Autism Awareness!
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